
Ministry Report from:    ISM/GST
Date: February, 2018 
From: Georgiana Bondi

1. What have you accomplished this month?  What activities have you sponsored? 
Communion Services: 
We had scheduled 22 Communion Services.  We have a few openings for Volunteer 
Communion Ministers.  Anyone interested would be trained and would be assigned with 
another volunteer when attending Communion Services.   

Alpha for Mature Adults: 
Alpha for Mature Adults began on Friday, February 16th. We had a few new people attend along 
with some who have attended before.  

Lenten Season: 
Mission cards have been a great success.  Parishioners are talking about them, asking questions 
and enjoying the blogs.  The Food Collections is also going very well.  Each location has 
volunteers who are collecting and delivering the food to the various food cupboards. 
Also, we have coming up in the month of March the continuation of Dr. Joe Kelly’s talk, 
Stations of the Cross each Friday, Boy Scouts Fish Fry Dinners, Penance Service, Prayer & 
Soup Supper, Woman Weaving the Word, The Feast of St. Joseph  and the movie War Room. 

AARP: 
The next AARP Drivers Safety Course will be March 19th & 21st. 

GST: 
For the month of February: 
Rides Given:    80  -57 from last year 
Clients Served:      23  +3 from last year 
Donations:   $175  -$156 over last year 

Year to Date: 
Rides Given: 183  -130 over last year  
Clients Served:   51  - 2    over last year 
Donations:  $1,095         +$254 over last year 

Good Samaritan Transportation has lost Volunteer Drivers who had passed away and who are 
on leave due to sickness in the family or with themselves.  We are in need of volunteer drivers. 
And have been advertising the need in the bulletin from time to time.  


